
From: Bonnie Michaels <bonnieupside@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 5:53 PM 

To: VanLengenKris 

Subject: Re: Reminder next RLSA Workshop is March 28 

 

Thanks Kris.  

I found the last session not very helpful. The suggested comments were taken out of context for which 

they were intended. Several comments were discarded into the no consensus pile while speakers 

weren’t acknowledged. What happens to the no consensus comments? 

How will this exercise affect the RLSA final white paper? 

Will there be a final summary culminating the sessions? 

Dr. Evans is a good moderator but not knowing the RLSA details hampers the process. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Bonnie Michaels  

Bonnieupside@aol.com 

847-308-0919 

Sent by my iPhone  

 

 

On Mar 25, 2019, at 5:07 PM, VanLengenKris <Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov> wrote: 

Dear interested residents and stakeholders: 

  

Our next and final RLSA Workshop is scheduled for Thursday, March 28, 2019, 6:00 PM 

at the North Collier Regional Park, 15000 Livingston Rd., Naples, 34109. This Workshop 

will continue our “affinity mapping” consensus process started at the February 

workshop. Dr. Evans will again lead this portion of the workshop and we encourage your 

continued participation.  

  

In addition, we will feature a presentation by landowners in the RLSA to provide their 

perspective on the program. Mr. Mitch Hutchcraft will present on behalf of the Eastern 

County Property Owners (ECPO). 

  

We think that this will be a very helpful and engaging evening for those in attendance 

and will provide valuable input for County staff. We thank you in advance for your 

continued interest and participation in this study of the Rural Lands Stewardship Area 

program. An agenda is attached. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Kris Van Lengen, MPA, JD, AICP 

Community Planning Manager 

  

 



  

Note: Email address change 12/9/2017 

Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov 

  

Zoning Division, Collier County 

2800 N. Horseshoe Dr. 

Naples, FL  34104 

(239) 252-7268 

www.colliergov.net/GMPrestudies 

  

  

  

 

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail 
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to 
this entity. Instead, contact this office by telephone or in writing.  

<Agenda for Public Meeting 03.28.19.pdf> 
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